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Williams, Chris, EMNRD

From: Cindy Crain [cindy.crain@gmail.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, January 23, 2008 6:28 PM
To: ‘Williams, Chris, EMNRD

Cc: Lowe, Margaret J; darryl.sonnier@bp.com

Subject: Confirmation of Verbal Approval to Backfill, BP America, Sunflower 3 #1 Drilling Pit (AP # 30-025-
37211)

Dear Chris,

I spoke to you earlier today (1/23/08) regarding the closure activities at the BP America Sunflower 3 #1
drilling pit. The pit is located in Unit Letter D, Section 3, Township 18 South, Range 34 East (API # 30-
025-37211). '

After informing you of the laboratory results of samples collected from soil borings, you granted verbal
approval to install a clay barrier at the currently excvated depth of 7 feet below ground surface (bgs) and
backfill the pit. You specified that the clay layer should be at least one foot in thickness, and compacted
to 95% proctor density. The excavation will then be backfilled up to 3 feet bgs with soil removed from
the original pit construction. The excavation will be backfilled with topsoil from a depth of 3 feet bgs to
ground surface, contoured to surface conditions, and re-seeded.

This email serves and confirmation of your verbal approval. BP will be submitting the final C144
documentation when closure activities are completed.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please either email me or give me a call at
(505) 441-7244.

Thank you,

Cindy Crain
Environmental Manager

Ocotillo Environmental
2125 French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240

Office (505) 393-6371
Cell (505)441-7244
Fax (432)272-0304
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